
 

 

 

Glensanda Harbour 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 11/23 

 

1st November 2023 

 

With immediate effect the certified depth alongside Glensanda Armour 

Stone Loading Jetty is reduced to 4.2m CD. Vessels at the jetty must 

maintain a minimum underkeel clearance of 0.6m at all times. Draft 

should be monitored at all stages of loading, and particularly if on deep 

draft over periods of low tide. 

The restriction is evident adjacent to the lower deck of the berth around 

its mid point. 

This restriction will remain in effect until notified otherwise. Measures are 

being taken to restore the full cleared depth of 5.0 CD. 

 

 

 

I.F.Henry 

Harbour Master 


